St. Louis, MO 63101

@
Spire Inc.
s p I re ’ 700 Market Street

November 12, 2019

Daniel Goodman

Assistant Vice President

Facilities Management & Construction Services
Saint Louis University

3545 Lindell Blvd.

Wool Center, Suite 210

St. Louis, MO 63103

Dear Mr. Goodman,

This letter is to follow-up on conversations between Saint Louis University (SLU) and Spire Missouri
regarding certain state gas safety regulations that SLU would be subject to as a gas operator. Gas safety
is of utmost importance to us at Spire, as I'm sure it will be for SLU. That being the case, it is
imperative that SLU becomes familiar with the gas safety rules and its newfound obligations. These
rules include 20 CSR 4240-40.020 (Incident, Annual, and Safety-Related Condition Reporting
Requirements), 20 CSR 4240-40.030 (Safety Standards), and 20 CSR 4240-40.080 (Drug and Alcohol
Testing). These rules can be found on the Missouri Public Service Commission Website at
https://psc.mo.gov/General /PSC_Rules_Statutes. Copies of the attached rules have also been included
for your convenience. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me directly at 314-
349-2972 or by email at Craig. Hoeferlin@SpireEnergy.com.

Sincerely,

Craig R. Hogferlin
Vice ident, OperationsServices

Enclosures: 1
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